
University
of Houston
Clear Lake

October 19, 2011

Mr. Mike Dennard
President, Space Center Rotary Club
c/o Bright Futures Consulting, LLC.
17041 El Camino Real, Suite 203
Houston TX 77058

Dear Mr. Dennard:

Please accept my appreciation for your recent gift to University of Houston-Clear Lake.
Your contribution to the Center for Autism and Developmental Disabilities serves as an
example of your commitment to support groundbreaking programs that benefit UHCL
and its surrounding community. Your gift will help the Center to positively affect the
lives of children with autism and their families.

Please find enclosed a copy of Bravo, UHCL's "good news report" which highlights
recent university achievements. Your support helps make these accomplishments
possible.

We are grateful for your generosity, your trust, and most importantly, your
commitment to our mission. Thank you for your support.

Best regards,
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